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Freedom of Information request reference number: 7486.1 

 

Date of response: 02/06/2023 

 

Request: 

 

I would like to request a copy of all communications between London Fire Brigade and FirstPort, in 

relation to Charlotte House in Sutton. This includes copies of Fire Risk Assessments, Waking Watch 

reports and safety inspections. 

 

Response: 

 

Please see below for a response to your request. The Fire Audit was completed on the 27 July 2020. The 

outcome of the Fire Safety report was Low Risk, and the premises was issued a Notification of (fire 

safety) deficiencies (NOD). A redacted copy is provided below. Personal information has been removed 

from the report under section 40 of the FOIA – Personal Information. 

 

We have dealt with your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. For more information 

about this process please see the guidance we publish about making a request on our website: 

https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/request-information-from-us/ 

  

https://www.legislation.gov.uk/ukpga/2000/36/section/40
https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/request-information-from-us/
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